in 1962 and 1963. On the closing of the school in 1964, the
pupils chose to attend the Young's Point School.

The school was sold to Don Wilson and used and changed into a
residence. January 1986, this building is being torn down as a
residence is built beside it and according to a new by-law only
one home is allowed on a lot. It is presently owned by Mr.

Davies.



